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BETONEL

WOOD PRESERVATIVE
GREEN

DANGER         POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

FOR EXTERIOR USE ONLY.  NOT FOR USE IN DWELLINGS.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

HARMFUL OR FATAL IF SWALLOWED.  SKIN IRRITANT.

DOMESTIC

10-195

GUARANTEE:  Copper from copper Naphthenate ...... 2%

4 litres

BETONEL
8600, de l'Epée
Montreal, Quebec

H3N 2G6

This wood preservative is a water-repellent, fungicidal coating
used to seal the pores of wood surfaces exposed to all weather
conditions and prevent the formation of parasitic fungi.  It has
a clear mat finish with a greenish tinge.  Can be covered over
with paint thirty (30) days after application.  Can be applied on
all new or previously weatherproofed wood surfaces.  Can be used
on pressboard panelling, plywood, casings.  Ideal for porch,
patio floors and walls.

USE LIMITATIONS:  For exterior, above ground use only.  Not for
use in dwellings.  Do not apply where preservative may become a
component of food, feed or drinking water.  Do not apply to wood
or fabrics where prolonged skin contact may occur.  Do not use on
rubber lined fabric.  Will not bleed through if painted over
except when white or pastel shades are used.

DIRECTIONS:  Make sure the surface to be treated is dry and
clean.  Remove all paint, varnish, wax or any other coating that
could impede penetration.  Apply a minimum of two generous coats
by brush only.  Do not spray or dip.  Stir frequently during
application.  Allow to dry thoroughly before painting or
recoating.  Do not apply on surfaces which are hot or directly



exposed to the sun.  The temperature of the ambient air, product
and surfaces to be treated must not be below 10'C.

Drying time:  Dry to the touch after 4 hours.

Coverage:  1 litre covers about 8 m2, according to the porosity
of the surface.  Use as supplied - do not dilute.  May be used on
greenhouse and garden timbers in close contact with non-food
producing plants only.  Carrier solvent must be allowed to dry
before introducing plants to prevent phytotoxicity.

PRECAUTIONS:  Avoid breathing vapours.  Harmful or fatal if
swallowed or inhaled.  Keep away from open flame or spark.  Use
only under well ventilated conditions.  Keep out of reach of
children.  May cause skin irritation.  Avoid skin contact.  Wear
rubber or plastic gloves and avoid exposure to bare skin by
wearing appropriate covering clothing when applying this product. 
Harmful to plants when wet.  Wash thoroughly after use with soap
and water and before eating or smoking.  Keep container closed
when not in use.  Do not contaminate bodies of water; toxic to
fish.

FIRST AID:  Contains mineral spirits.  If swallowed do not induce
vomiting.  Call physician or poison control centre immediately. 
If splashed in eyes flush with water for 15 minutes.  If on skin
wash with vegetable oil or hand degreaser, then soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Contains petroleum distillate and
copper naphthenate.  Treat as for ingestion of kerosene.

STORAGE & DISPOSAL:  Store unused preservative in a cool dry
place out of reach of children.  Do not reuse empty container. 
Do not store in areas subject to excessive heat.  
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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